
Hi, I’m Alice Goldstein. I’m a ninth grade student at Corvallis High School. I’m also a daughter, a friend, and passionate about 
fighting to keep my fellow humans safe and healthy. 
In that spirit, I urge you to support SB 554. This bill is an example of perfectly reasonable and necessary regulation of firearms in 
public spaces such as schools. Though I have not yet gotten to attend an Oregon public school in-person, I will soon, and I want to 
know that our state government has done all it can to keep me and my friends safe while we learn. So, please, end the practice of 
concealed carry in public spaces. It’s more than likely it will save a life. 

The citizens of our beautiful state elected you to protect them. And, as the kids of those voters, who will soon have a say ourselves, 
gen z respectfully asks that you follow through. We want to be alive to see the future we’re already working so hard to build for 
ourselves.

Thank you. Make your kids proud today. 


